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The regular meeting of the Maple Lake Township Board was called to order by Chairman Tom Hackenmueller at 
7:00 PM. 
 
Supervisor Philip Rasset, Supervisor Vern Haag, Clerk Esther Wenzel, and Treasurer Renae Neumann were present. 
 
The minutes from the May 20th, 2025 regular board meeting and the May 20th, 2025 Special Meeting minutes 
were presented. A motion was made by Haag, seconded by Rasset to approve the minutes as presented. Motion 
carried 3-0.  
  
Checks 5341-5364 and EFT 196-199 were presented to the Board for approval and payment. A motion was offered 
by Hackenmueller, seconded by Haag to approve, and pay the checks as presented. Motion carried 3-0. 
 
Update from Maintenance Department – Grading the roads when they can and when they need it. Cleaned up 
tree’s that fell and mowed the ditches.  
 
Devitt Ave – Adding a cul-de-sac to the end was discussed and the options going forward. There was quite a bit of 
discussion regarding water issues and how big the turn around area should be. The township will get it surveyed 
and talk to the engineer to see how much the whole project will cost to see if, and when it could fit into the 
township’s budget. 
 
There was a motion made by Haag and seconded by Rasset to adopt the Dog Ordinance no. 6-17-2025 as 
presented. Motion carried 3-0. 
 
There was a motion made by Hackenmueller seconded by Haag to have the maintenance department clean the 
culvert on Bolton Ave, located on the top of the hill, if there are no power lines in the ditch and then rent a mini 
excavator to get it cleaned out. Motion carried 3-0. 
 
There some concerned property owners in the township who have hardly any access to interest in the area they 
live and wanted to have fiber internet installed. The board said they would make some phone calls to see if 
anything could be done. 
 
There was a motion made by Rasset, seconded by Haag to approve the IUP for Twin Lake Design (Landscape Design 
Company, PID 210-000-142101) as the township has not received any complaints regarding this and they want to 
review it again in June 2026. 
 
There was a motion made by Rasset and seconded by Hackenmueller to adjourn the meeting at 9:22 pm. Motion 
carried 3-0. 
 
Attest, 
 
        
Esther Wenzel      Tom Hackenmueller 
Clerk, Maple Lake Township                  Board Chair, Maple Lake Township 


